
Reporting of Lead Sampling Results

• All sample results must be reported to Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE), 

Maryland State Department of Education (MSDE) and the local health department, and elevated 

lead sample results must be reported to Maryland Department of Health (MDH), within 30 days 

after the samples were analyzed by the laboratory or 30 days after the end of the school calendar 

year in which the samples were collected. MDE will provide a laboratory report form.

• School must certify that all outlets were tested in accordance with the regulation within 30 days 

after the end of the school calendar year in which the samples were collected. MDE will provide a 

certification form.

MDE: testresults.leadschoolwater@maryland.gov

MSDE: reportinglead.schoolwatermsde@maryland.gov

Local Health Department: See MDE’s website for your local health department’s contact information

MDH: mdh.envhealth@maryland.gov
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